August 22, 2019

Robert M. Gibbens, DVM

Director, Animal Welfare Operations
USDA, APHIS Animal Care
Western Region

2150 Centre Avenue

Building B, 3W11

Fort Collins, CO 80526

Re: Change in JACUC Membership

Dear Dr. Gibbens:

Office of Research Compliance

Customer ID# 1470

[ am writing to provide notice that there has been a change in the membership of the Institutional Animal
Care and Use Committee at the University of Arkansas. The new membership, effective August 16, 2019,

is as follows:

Dr. Chair

Dr. ice Chair

Dr. Attending Veterinarian
Mr ommunity Member

Ms Non-scientist

Dr.
Dr.
Dr.
Dr.

Mr Ex officio, non-voting member

The following members have been appointed as alternates:

Dr.
Dr.
Dr.

Contact information for Dr. | as follows:

Dr.

Biomedical Engineering
ENGR 125
Fayetteville, AR 72701

1424 'W. Martin Luther King, Jr. * Fayetteville, AR 72701
Voice (479) 575-4572 « Fax (479) 575-6527

Obtained by Rise for Animals. Uploaded 08/19/2020

20-00857_000014 The Universily of Arkansas is an equal opportunity ‘affirmative aciion jnsiitution. .
etrieved from Animal Research Laboratory Overview (ARLO)



Additionally, this IACUC will no longer be reviewing protocols for the University of Arkansas Division
of Agriculture. A separate IACUC has been constituted for this purpose.

Please let me know if I may provide any additional information.

Respectfully,

Jason G. Ramage
Assistant Vice Chancellor for Research and Innovation
Director, Research Compliance

cc: Daniel Sui, Vice Chancellor for Research and Innovation

NSNS |/ CUC Chair
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